
 

 
Oifig an Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta, Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí Sláinte 
Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’ 

Baile Átha Cliath 8  

Office of the National Director of Human Resources 
Health Service Executive 

Dr. Steevens’ Hospital 
Dublin 8 

Tel: 01 6352319 Email: nationalhr@hse.ie 
 

Peter Burke, T.D. 
 
 
3rd February, 2021 
 
 
PQ5932/21  To ask the Minister for Health the guidelines for front-line healthcare workers who are 
currently pregnant and carrying out their roles in hospitals; if they are being rostered to areas in which 
there is a reduced exposure to Covid-19; and if he will make a statement on the matter -Peter Burke 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  
 
Guidelines for front-line healthcare workers who are currently pregnant are available on the following link: 
 
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/workplace-health-and-wellbeing-unit/covid-19-guidance/guidance-on-fitness-
for-work-of-healthcare-workers-in-the-higher-risk-categories.pdf 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
_________________________ 
Marie O’Sullivan  
National HR 

https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=3023&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hse.ie%2Feng%2Fstaff%2Fworkplace-health-and-wellbeing-unit%2Fcovid-19-guidance%2Fguidance-on-fitness-for-work-of-healthcare-workers-in-the-higher-risk-categories.pdf&t=6ce059b061bd466a90fd249d97e6d544d84747f1
https://scanner.topsec.com/?d=3023&u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hse.ie%2Feng%2Fstaff%2Fworkplace-health-and-wellbeing-unit%2Fcovid-19-guidance%2Fguidance-on-fitness-for-work-of-healthcare-workers-in-the-higher-risk-categories.pdf&t=6ce059b061bd466a90fd249d97e6d544d84747f1

